
 
April 18, 2017 

The St. Joe Company Sets Date For Annual Meeting Of Shareholders 

Watersound, Florida – (April 18, 2017) - The St. Joe Company (NYSE: JOE) announced today that shareholders of 
record at the close of business on March 23, 2017 will be entitled to vote at the annual meeting of shareholders to be held 
on Thursday, May 25, 2017, at 10:00 a.m. (CDT) at the Watercolor Inn, 34 Goldenrod Circle, Santa Rosa Beach, Florida 
32459. 

About The St. Joe Company 
The St. Joe Company together with its consolidated subsidiaries is a real estate development, asset management and 
operating company concentrated primarily between Tallahassee and Destin, Florida. More information about the Company 
can be found on its website at www.joe.com. 

St. Joe Investor/Media Contact 
Marek Bakun – Chief Financial Officer 
850-231-7407 
marek.bakun@joe.com 
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